
 New pool access cards will be 

available at the Annual Meeting.       

These cards will replace the old 

access cards.  You will need to turn in 

your old card for a new one, otherwise there will be a $75 

charge for a replacement card. 

Bring your old card to the meeting 

On Tuesday, April 4th at the Ruth B Taylor Library at 8041 

South Wood St. (55 West) Midvale, UT  at 7pm. 

 

Only one access card per Owner. 

 

If you are not able to attend the meeting you can contact  

Bob Dannels  801.567.1505 or  

Jaline Zoun 801.450.3700 after the Annual Meeting, 

April 4th and make arrangements 

with one of them to turn in your old 

access card for a new pool access 

card. 

Replacement cards will be $75. 

 


